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December 2019
Dear Applicant

Re: Learning Support Assistant in Early Years 

Thank you for your interest in the above post.

You will be well supported by the pupil’s class teacher, other support staff, relevant outside agencies and our Inclusion Leader and training will be provided to suit your needs.

Please ensure you address each aspect of the person specification in your supporting statement as this will be used to shortlist candidates for interview. 

I look forward to receiving your completed application form. 

Yours sincerely
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Denise York  

(Headteacher)


